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Travis Saunders

From: Robin Samms <robin@sammsgroup.com>
Sent: Friday, April 24, 2015 3:04 PM
To: Travis Saunders
Subject: Re: Notice Posting at 5637 East Mercer Way
Attachments: IMG_1203.jpg; IMG_1201.jpg; IMG_1202.jpg; IMG_1204.jpg

 
Travis,  
 
Thanks for taking the time earlier today.  As we discussed, I will be filing a comment on the environmental and 
community impact of the proposed project under separate cover.   
 
This is actually a formal complaint regarding the posting of the public notice.  The notice, in my opinion has been 
posted in a disingenuous manner.  I have attached photographs, taken Friday 4/24 at 2:00 pm to illustrate the 
following 
 
1.   The sign is posted is an obscure location, not easily visible to a passerby. 
 
2.    The sign is posted in a location which makes it virtually impossible for interested parties to retrieve copies of 
the Public Notice document. 
 
 
 
Regards , 
 
Robin Samms 










